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Denmark

Special Act on displaced persons from Ukraine to be extended until March 2025

Executive summary

The Danish Government announced on 28 September 2023
that it will extend the Special Act on displaced persons from
Ukraine (“Special Act"”) until March 2025.

Key developments

Individuals who hold Danish temporary residence permits
pursuant to the Special Act are eligible to apply for an extension
of their permits until March 2025. Denmark's decision is in
line with the European Commission’s proposal to extend the
Temporary Protection Directive (TPD) for the protection of
individuals fleeing the armed conflict in Ukraine, which was
implemented in Denmark through the Special Act in March 2022.
More information, including guidelines and instructions for
how to extend permits issued pursuant to the Act, will be
announced online.

Impact on employers

Impacted individuals will be eligible to continue working in
Denmark without a break until March 2025, which may help
employers avoid business disruptions.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any questions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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https://www.ey.com/en_gl/tax-alerts/european-commission-proposes-extending-the-temporary-protection-directive-until-3-march-2025
https://home-affairs.ec.europa.eu/policies/migration-and-asylum/common-european-asylum-system/temporary-protection_en
http://www.nyidanmark.dk'/
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